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After a year of consensus building, lawmakers are about to pass HB 3402, a last-

minute bill that keeps the lights on at ODOT and turns them off for everyone else.  

 

This bill has: 

-0 investment in safety 

-0 investment in transit funding 

-0 investment in city and county roadways 

-All while raising your gas taxes and fees. 

 

There’s no money for sidewalks. No money for trails. No money for bus service. No 

money to keep people safe on our streets. Just enough to protect ODOT's budget.  

 

If you're going to raise taxes for hard-working Oregonians, you should invest in the 

transportation system that hard-working Oregonians demand: on and off street safety 

improvements, and transit service. 

 

Please say NO to HB 3402! 


